
 
Student:        

        School:       
        LEP Teacher:        
        Date:         
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Your child’s English proficiency level was assessed using the LAS (Language Assessment Scales) or 
preLAS.  He/She received a score of ________________.  This score qualifies your child for LEP 
(Limited English Proficiency) services.  Your child will continue to spend the majority of the day in 
his/her general education classroom, but will receive additional individual or small group instruction 
with our LEP instructor and/or para-educator.  The focus of this additional instruction is to assist your 
child in learning the English language. 
 
If you have any questions about these services, please contact Salome Ausin-Dodge at 223-1500 ext. 
1855. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Salome Ausin-Dodge, 
BPS LEP Teacher 
  
 


